
9. APPLICATION NO.0566/FUL/22

The committee considered a report (copies of which had been circulated)
by the Head of Planning, Economic Development and Regeneration
concerning an application as follows: -

Application No. Proposal Recommendation

0566/FUL/22 Demolition of an
existing two-storey
outbuilding and
erection of two one-
bedroom studio flats,
14 Market Street,
Midcalder

Refuse planning
permission

The committee then heard from the Antoni Carpico, the applicant, and
David Boyle, the applicant’ agent, both speak in support of the application.

Decision

To approve the recommendations of the report and refuse planning
permission


